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Dear Legislative Council Committee Member,  

 
I am very concerned about the health, safety and wellbeing of my family & the Rozelle community 

because of the unfiltered smoke stacks proposed by West Connex. The toxic fumes from the 
unfiltered stacks will cause an immediate and high danger to the health of the Rozelle Public 

School children and residents living in the immediate impacted areas. For 5 years Rozelle will be in 
a construction zone and we have to worry about our (children's) health during and after the 

completion of the tunnels. Children at St Peters Public School already have been exposed to very 
high levels of toxic fumes and Haberfield Public School children experienced a dust storm.  

 
This can’t be right.  

 
Thank you for making this inquiry your priority. 

 


